
The APCO Western Regional Conference, 

hosted by the Arizona APCO/NENA Chapter, 

will be held May 7th, 8th, and 9th, 2014 at the 

beautiful Wigwam Resort in Litchfield Park.  

Rooms are still available at the special 

conference rate, but must be made via the 

Wigwam Resort reservation line by calling  

1.888.807.7395. 

 The conference will feature 34 unique and 

interesting sessions covering a range of 

topics geared towards all job aspects in the 

communications center.  

Attendees will not want to miss the Keynote 

Address provided by Maureen Dieckmann, of 

MOETIVATIONS Inc. 

For more information about the conference, 

including registration, lodging,  and a full list 

of the educational tracts, visit our website. 

May is the perfect time 
to visit the Phoenix area! 

Arizona APCO/NENA 
 
www.az-apco-nena.org 

Spots are still available for participation in 

the “Hole-In-One for 9-1-1” Dispatcher 

Scholarship Golf Tournament which will be 

held on May 9th at the Wigwam Resort. 

See our website for more information. 
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